
Pulpit Announcements 
Thirty-Third Sunday of Ordinary Time 

November 15, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go in support of 
the Guatemalan Mission of our diocese. We’re happy to support this 
foreign missionary effort. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in memory of Nellie Vanleeuwen. May 

she rest in peace! 
 

• Our weekly Bible Study continues this Wednesday. This past 
Wednesday’s live session was cut short when YouTube crashed. We 
recorded the second part on Thursday, and so the entire lesson is now 
available on Grace Lily. This week, we’ll continue our walk through 
Genesis and discuss the Sin of Ham (Genesis 9:18-29).  
 

• Please note that this Wednesday will be our last Bible Study session for 
this calendar year. We will be taking next week off because of 
Thanksgiving, and will pause the Bible Study for Advent. After this 
Wednesday, our next session will be January 6, 2021. 

 
• Our next Saturday morning Formation Day will be November 21. We’ll 

be discussing the ways and methods of evangelization. Please tune in 
by livestream from 9:00 – 12 Noon. 
 

• Please note that all parishioners will have an opportunity to make (or 
renew) their Consecration to Jesus through Mary on the Feast of the 
Immaculate Conception (December 8). If you’d like to make (or renew) 
that Consecration, please be sure to make some form of preparation 
over the next few weeks. 

 
 
 

https://youtu.be/Ai7OEuU6mgQ
https://gracewepray.org/parish-formation-day/
https://gracewepray.org/preparation-for-marian-consecration/

